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A huge thank you to everyone who donated money for Comic Relief Day. Every penny 
is used by the charity to support families in poverty across the U.K. and this year,     
especially, money is being used to support families suffering the hardship caused by 
the situation in Ukraine. 

We are also extremely grateful to everyone who bought books at the book fair. It was 
so wonderful to see the children excited by the lovely books on offer. We are very   
excited to be able to say that we sold £1600 worth of books. Thank you.  

The whole school joined together for Comic Relief to create a rainbow of hope and peace. It was truly wonderful to have the 

whole school together in one place for the first time in two years.  

Sport results: 

A fabulous few days of sport this week. 
Started with KS1 Half mile where we had 34 children competing!  With Gus, Brody and Reilly coming in 3rd, 
4th and 5th! 
Then Indoor Athletics, the girls came 1st!  And overall as a team we came 2nd which 
was a fantastic result!  Thank you to those who helped out at the very last minute. 
Then we had Netball and Football fixtures against Ferring and we came away with 
wins in the Football and The Netball.  Football 3 - 2 and Netball was 6 - 4. 
 

Eco friendly Georgian Gardens: 

It’s competition time.  If you would like to enter this competition, all you need to do is to produce an item of clothing using 

recycled materials. 

Here are the simple rules: 

It must be fit for purpose (life size for your child) 

Bought into school on 7th April , named and with class on. 

Material ideas: card board, fabric, plastic- bottles/bag , tinfoil, wool, newspaper, egg cartons… anything you have lying around 

at home. 

Clothing ideas: footwear, hat, bag, waist coat…. 

THERE WILL BE PRIZES  
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KS1 Author Visit: 

On 29th March, Andy Seed will be in school to work with children in KS1. He will do an assembly and spend time in each of the 
classes to inspire the children with their reading. There will be an opportunity to buy his books and get them signed—more 
details to follow. You may want to take a look at his website: www.andyseed.com. There is a flyer attached with details on 
how buy one of his books on the day. He will then be available to sign the books. All children are welcome to buy a book that 
day. 

 

 

Here are some key dates which are coming up: 

17th March    John Kirk, storyteller was due in to see KS1 but is postponed as he has Covid.  

Monday 21st March          YR trip to the farm    Y6 Bikeability continues 

Monday 21st March         Parents’ Evening      3:30—6:00pm        Wed 23rd March Parents’ Evening for YR only 

Thursday 24th March       Parents’ Evening      3:30—6:00pm 

29th March                         KS1 author visit  (Andy Seed)  See the above and attached flyer 

2021—2022 Term Dates: 

INSET DAYS  - 27th May 2022 

4.1.22 First day of spring term                                            21.2—25.2.22       half term                      8.4.22      Last day of term 

25.4.22 First day of summer term                                      30.5.— 3.6.22       half term                     21.7.22    Last day of term 


